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I am a nearly 70 yr. old who was vaccine injured on 1/7/15. Went from working 16 hr. days
feeding my film crews on location - the Gorge, a house, a studio & as far away as CA, NV,
CO, NM - to being unable to drive because of migraines with vertigo. 

Your rush on HB 3063 with only 3 days notice and a max of 90 seconds to testify is insane.
Not lost for me is that the people behind this, ie, Greg Walden and Mitch Greenlick, were paid
hundreds of thousands by Big Pharma during their campaigns.

I've written to Kate Brown and asked her to Veto anything that happens tomorrow that will
take vaccine choice away from parents, since most of us can't be there because of weather. 

US health/death statistics are already dead last of any developed country in the world, is this
what we want to leave for our kids/grandkids?
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